
The work on the New Union has

progressed to the point of hanging

drapes and placing furnishings in the

south wing meetings rooms. The au-

ditorium, also in the south wing, is

being installed with seats. All fur-

nishings and a major portion of the

kitchen equipment is ready for place-
ment . Painters and marble setters are

adding finishing touches.

The entire structure is being

planned for occupancy by the be-

ginning of school, September 15 .

Alumni should circle the date of

the first home football . game . It is

not too early to plan a little extra time

on the campus to look through the

beautifully appointed structure and

to make the Union your headquar-

ters just as you have done in the past .
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The Oklahoma Biltmore joins hands with the thousands of alumni
who are wishing the new officers of the Alumni Association a successful year
in office . Mr. Herbert L. Branan, '32ba, '38Law, Oklahoma City, and Judge
Royce Savage, '25ba, '27Law, Tulsa, are to be congratulated.

The Biltmore extends to the new officers and the alumni of the Univer-
sity of Oklahoma the co-operation of "The Sooners Home Away From
Home." It is at the Oklahoma Biltmore that Sooners will find a hearty wel-
come, for here is "where courtesy creates its own welcome."
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